
The June 7, 2023 meeting of 

the Board of Trustees of the 

Contra Costa County Public 

Law Library is cancelled.  The 

next meeting will be held on 

Wednesday, July 5, 2023.                                      

Please call Law Library staff 

at (925) 646-2783 for further 

information.  

We apologize for any 

inconvenience this may have 

caused. 


